To: Contra Costa County Community Advisory Board on MEASURE X

Dear Appointed Members,

Thank you for offering your service and professional expertise to help Contra Costa County determine how and where Measure X funds should be spent.

Measure X passed in the middle of major violent protests, economic depression, and a health emergency. In my opinion, the Measure was passed to keep our community safe. One of the major portions of keeping our county safe is to ensure that our Sheriff's Department is funded with adequate and professional staff.

I live in an un-incorporated part of the county and my family's safety and security depend on the Sheriff's Department. My family, of six people, would like to see consideration and a portion of the Measure X revenue allocated to the Contra Costa County Sheriff's Department.

Thank you,

Ross A. Hillesheim and Family

To: Contra Costa County Community Advisory Board on MEASURE X

Dear Appointed Members,

Thank you for offering your service and professional expertise to help Contra Costa County determine how and where Measure X funds should be spent.

Measure X passed in the middle of a major violent protests, economic depression, and a health emergency. In my opinion, the Measure was passed to keep our community safe. One of the major portions of keeping our county safe is to ensure that our Sheriff's Department is funded with adequate and professional staff.

As a Contra Costa County resident (whose home was recently burglarized), I would like to see a portion of the Measure X revenue allocated to the Contra Costa County Sheriff's Department.

Thank you,

Skyler M. Sanders and Family